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Sponsored by the M.K. O’BRIEN DRUG MART 
at 6199 Coburg Road (just opposite Howe Halt 

“Serving Dalhousie students for 14 years” The Art Gallery of Nova Scotia is
looking for students interested in art to 
join their Junior Volunteers. The 
programme will be decided by the 
group during the first couple of 
meetings; possibilities include organi
zing special holiday events for children, 
or learning to look at art combined with 
studio activities.

For further information please call 
Alice Hoskins, 424-7542, 6152 Coburg 
Road.
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The Dalhousie Caribbean Association
will be holding its first meeting in Room 
410 of the Student Union Building at 
7:30 p.m. The Association plans to have 
an exceptionally exciting and enjoyable 
year. So come prepared to get involved 
and to meet the fascinating students 
from the Caribbean on campus this 
year. We will also be having a joint 
party celebration with St. Mary’s 
University Caribbean Society and with 
students from Mount St. Vincent. It will 
be held at the S.M.U. cafeteria on 
Saturday, September 20 at 8:30 p.m. 
Looking forward to seeing you there!

> A Woman’s Place, Forrest House, 1225 
Barrington St., is looking for new 
volunteers. Â three session volunteer 
training program will be held Tuesday 
evenings from 7:30-9:30 starting Sep
tember 16 or Wednesday afternoons 
1:30-3:30 starting September 17. For 
further information call 429-4063.

The ART GALLERY of Saint Mary's 
University will be sponsoring a 
TROPICAL PLANT SALE on Sept. 22, 
23, & 24 from 10:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m., 
each day in the colonade, Loyola Bldg, 
(foot of High Rise II, Gorsebrook 
Avenue entrance). Wholesale prices. 
Cheques and chargecards accepted.

I
y

The fall meetings of the Mature 
Students’ Association will be held in the 
Counselling Centre, Room 422, S.U.B. 
on Tuesdays between 12:00 and 1:30 
p.m. Come meet other mature students, 
talk about things of particular interest to 
mature students 
speakers and find out how to get help 
with study skills, assertiveness, career 
planning, etc. For more information 
contact Counselling Services, Room 
422, S.U.B. (424-2081).
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Sunday Evening Mass
Time: 7:00 p.m.
Place: Room 314, Student Union 
Building.

re* IBUlr if University Health Services 
424-2171

Hours: September 2, 1980 to April 30, 
1981.iHfef m

ifDalhousie University welcomes back 
A.I.E.S.E.C., the international organi
zation for business students at 7:00. To 
find out about working with local 
businesses and travel overseas, join us 
in Room 318 of the Student Union 
Building.
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Monday to Friday: Office Hours— 

9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Doctors and 
nurses on duty. Evening Hours—Nurse 
on duty 5:00 p.m. to 12:00 midnight. 
Doctor on call.

Saturdays and Sundays: Nurse on 
duty 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 midnight. 
Doctor on call.
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Offices closed: Monday to Friday— 
12:00 midnight to 9:00 a.m. Saturdays 
and Sundays—12:00 midnight to 10:00 
a.m.

LjPublic Notices
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Doctor on call all the time —24 

hours—7 days—per week—year round. 
Phone: 424-2171.

▼
The Nova Scotia Museum needs volun
teers who can give half a day a week to 
teach in its school class program. For 
more information call Pat Hayward at 
429-4610.
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The School of Library Service, Dal
housie University presents a lecture 
entitled, “Canadian Children's Books 
Make the National," on Friday, Sep
tember 26, 10:45 a.m.

Speaker: Judy Sarick, owner and 
manager of the Children's Book Store in 
Toronto.

Location: Room 2622, Killam Library.
Open to the Public.
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The Dalhousie Young Liberals are
pleased to present the Honorable John 
Roberts Minister of the Environment 
Und top Constitutional Negotiator who 
will be present for a Question and 

.Answer session at the McMechan 
Auditorium, Killam Library, Wednes
day, October 1st., 12:30-1:30 p.m. 
Everyone is welcome to attend.
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A programme on how to talk to groups 
calmly and confidently is being offered 
at the Counselling Centre. This free, 
six-session programme will be of 
particular interest to students who find 
that apprehension and tension make it 
difficult for them to give class presenta
tions or participate in group discus
sions. Registration deadline is October 
8. Phone 424-2081 or come in person to 
the Centre on the 4th Floor of the 
S.U.B.

The Kripalu Yoga Society, a non-profit 
organization, is offering classes in 
yoga, meditation, and personal develop
ment at their new premises in the Green 
Lantern Building, 1585 Barrington 
Street. Classes begin the first week in 
October. Call 429-1750 for further 
information.

For 1980-81, The Poetry Society of Nova 
Scotia is launching a province-wide 
competition with the most valuable list 
of prize-winning awards in its nearly 
half-century life, the list is still 
incomplete, but will be published 
shortly.
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ENTRIES. . .All Nova Scotians are 
eligible. The Student-body of the 
Province, may submit three entries 
without fee, (the adult population will 
have an entry fee of one dollar with each 
poem). Nova Scotians living abroad are 
eligible. Closing date for the Competi
tion is March 15, 1981. Each poem must 
be the unaided work of the author, not 
previously published or broadcast. A 
nom-de-plume will follow the end of 
each entry, —but on a separate page the 
competitor's real name and full address 
will be given. Address. . .Nova Scotia 
Poetry Competition, P.O. Box 2227, 
Station M. Halifax, N.S. B3J 3C4.
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Career Planning Program —A pro
gramme to teach you skills in decision
making, self-assessment, occupational 
information-gathering, and goal
setting. Appropriate for 1st year 
students wanting to choose a major, as 
well as for upper-class students making 
plans for after graduation. Small groups 
will meet once a week (1 1/2 hours) for 
six weeks, beginning early in October. 
For more information and registration, 
contact Counselling Services, 4th Floor, 
S.U.B., 424-2081.

The first session of Herstory/Hlstory: 
Women’s Exclusion from Men’s Cul
ture’’ will begin at 7:30 p.m. on 
Monday, October 6, at A Woman’s 
Place, 1225 Barrington Street, Halifax.

Gayle Cromwell will introduce the 
general topic at this session.

All interested women are welcome. 
Fee: $5.00. Please pre-register by 
telephoning 429-4063.
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